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Pennsylvania Supreme Court Reacts to Recent Act of Violence at Pa Governor’s Residence 
 
HARRISBURG — Chief Justice of Pennsylvania Debra Todd, on behalf of the Pennsylvania 
Supreme Court, today is holding Governor Josh Shapiro and his family close in thought following 
the recent arson attack at the governor’s official residence.  
 
“My colleagues and I share the disbelief and outrage felt by all Pennsylvanians following the 
heinous attack on Governor Shapiro’s family at his residence last evening.  
 
“On behalf of the Supreme Court, I extend my sincere support and concern for the governor and 
his family and gratitude to the first responders who acted quickly and courageously in the face of 
violence and hate. This moment calls for unity and resolve in support of those affected by this 
senseless and disturbing act. 
 
“Acts of violence targeting our communities, neighbors, first responders and public officials are a 
stark reminder of the need for us to come together to reject hate and stand in solidarity and 
support for the institutions that unite us as Pennsylvanians.”  
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